	PDA/HANDHELD DEVICES - TO VIEW WITH GRAPHICS CLICK HERE
[image: image1]

	Monday, March 28, 2011
20110328-1
In this Issue:
· Bus Service Changes

· Expo Construction Notices

Bus Service Changes

L.A. Times columnist David Lazarus has inquired about our service changes and expected ridership increases likely with the continued escalation of gas prices. Staff briefed the columnist on the most recent changes, reporting that, even with possible ridership increases due to the price of gas, we will still be able to accommodate more riders on its system. The agency will have the ability to add bus capacity if needed. Unlike 2008, when gas prices spiked and contributed to a ridership increase, the recession has not yet led to a similar trend this time. The column is expected to run tomorrow.

Expo Construction Notices
La Brea Avenue

As part of construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily close La Brea Avenue between Jefferson

Boulevard and Rodeo Road for street and intersection reconstruction and paving. La Brea Avenue will be closed to through traffic between Jefferson Boulevard and Rodeo Road on the following dates– Continuous Closure - 7:00 p.m. Friday, April 1, 2011 to 6:00 p.m. Sunday, April 10, 2011. Construction Work Hours - 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m., Monday through Friday and 
8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Saturday and Sunday. To view the complete notice, please click here.

Normandie Avenue

Also as part of construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will implement a full intersection closure at the intersection of Normandie Avenue and Exposition Boulevard, along the Exposition right-of-way, to complete the final paving of the intersection. Construction will take place on Saturday, April 2, 2011 or Sunday, April 3, 2011 (one day only). Daytime work hours will be 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  To view the complete notice, please click here.


	

	








